[bookmark: _GoBack]The Glendale Countryside Show

On Thursday the 9th of June all the Hipsburn year 3s and 4s went to the Glendale Countryside Show near Wooler. We were split up into groups; there was Miss Haswell’s group, Miss Richardson’s group, and Mrs Hawkins’s group. 
In one of the tents we got to try some cheese like Red Leicester, cheese with nettles in and cheese with leek in etc. In the same tent we saw a cow with calves; the mummy cow was called Holly. Next to the calves there were fake cows you could milk.
We also stroked some foxhounds, they had beautiful patterned fur, and their names were Lavender, Moonbeam and more. There was another tent which had a special machine in it, if you had germs on your hands it would glow purple.  There was also another tent; this was the biggest tent, in it we saw sheep getting sheared. We also saw salmon, trout and eels. You could tell them apart because trout have red fins and salmon have grey fins. 
Near the end of the tent we saw some bees; the queen bee was the longest and the thinnest. We also saw a gigantic bull, it was an Angus bull, and its name was Oliver. In a pen they were mountain sheep, they had very thick fur. There was another type of sheep; these sheep had very funny hair. We also saw some super-cute lambs. There were also some goats with their kids. We also saw lots of horses, a donkey and one horse had a foal.
                                                              
By Sylvie 
